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I strongly disagree with the Moss Vale Plastics Recycling plant being built on the proposed site in the Southern 
Highlands. Recycling is an important issue but this is the wrong site. It is too close to residential areas and will 
impact the health and well-being of local residents and visitors to the area. The risk of accidents/fire to the 
surrounding areas is significant and there is not enough resources locally to combat this. It will increase traffic 
movement causing congestion which will impact residents and tourists who visit the area to enjoy the quiet 
pace of life, scenic beauty and historic villages. Retailers and their staff will be be greatly impacted at a time 
when it is already hard to keep small businesses running due to escalating costs and the cost of living crisis. This 
facility should be not be built in the Southern Highlands it should instead be built elsewhere away from 
residential and tourism areas. 
 

 




